
Outcomes of the February 20 SDI Meeting 

Attending:  Chancellors, Provosts, Community Campus Directors, and Leadership involved in advancing 
initiatives related to Strategic Direction 

Outcomes: 

• Summarized the progress to-date on Phases I and II of SDI (President Gamble) 
• Confirmed areas of consensus on critical themes (Five Themes) 
• Came to agreement on important areas still under consideration 

Gamble at the BOR meeting.] 
• Outlined the next steps in Phase III to fully implement SDI 

Achieved: 

1.  Continued agreement on the Themes, Topics, and Questions related to SDI initiatives that 
would contribute to student success  

2. Additional input from the group on the Themes, Topics, and Questions Table (Up-to-Date 
Handout revised) 

3.  Board of Regents emphasis areas and possible major SDI-specific goals were discussed including 
the following:     

a. Increasing certificates, licenses, and degree completion rates 
b. Accelerating remedial/developmental education for students 
c. Expanding E-Learning 
d. 
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Opening words of the February 20th Meeting: 



Education, we raise the standards of learning in Alaska, increase business initiatives, enhance the 
economic engine of the state, and advance opportunities for our citizens and communities. 

The SDI Team has built a strong communication front for SDI.  A list of the various types of outreach we 
have already produced for internal communication and for external communication is attached.  The 
handout is comprised of a publication history of 11 pages of print and video communications.   Our 
University website (ShapingAlaskasFuture.com) contains Updates, Reports, and Insights that have 
captured an extensive amount of innovations and advancements that are already occurring.  We are 
found on YouTube as UATV, and we have produced a number of video vignettes through Chas St. 
George, our communications coordinator.  The video vignettes highlight achievements and advances in 
topics such as The Middle College, EPSCoR activities, workforce development advances, academic 
advising, arctic research & development, a conversation about SB-241, drones (Unmanned Aerial 
Systems Research), and CAEPR research. We have had preliminary conversations with Patrick Yak, Chief 
Content Officer of PBS in Alaska (who is also Adjunct Faculty of Journalism at UAA), about a series of 
panel discussions around SDI initiatives.  We have placed SDI in the Journal of Commerce twice; one 
story is staged for publication and the link to the published story follows:   

 http://www.alaskajournal.com/Alaska-Journal-of-Commerce/August-Issue-3-2012/UA-embarks-on-
improvement-plan-before-centennial 

Overall, the consensus was, at the final analysis of the February 20th meeting, SDI would: 

• Provide leadership for this new direction that we must take 
• Provide support for the MAU efforts in advancing their efforts 
• 
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